
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

The Human Services Board of Directors Meeting scheduled for  

Wednesday, January 12, 2011, at 5:30 p.m.  

has been rescheduled to  

Wednesday, January 19, 2011, at 5:30 p.m.  

due to inclement weather.  

 

The Human Services Board of Directors Meeting will be held in the 2nd Floor Conference 

Room at 150 Gulf Street, Milford, CT 06460 

 


